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Dear Parent/Carer             17th July 2023 
 
Re: Increase in cost of school dinners 
 
I am writing to let you know that when we return to school in September 2023, the cost of a school 
dinner will be increasing to £2.50 per child per day. 
 
This price increase is beyond the control of the school and has been set by the school meal 
provider: Chartwells. The price increase is to reflect the increase in cost that they are experiencing 
from their suppliers. 
 
Therefore, from Wednesday 6th September, the cost of a school dinner will be £2.50 per meal. If 
you pay weekly the cost will be £12.50 per week and if you pay half termly the cost for the first half 
term will be £95.00. 
 
Please note that children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to the Universal Free 
School Meal scheme and therefore this price rise will not affect children in those year groups. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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